
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

May 7, 2009 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:10-----Meeting called to order by Marlow Anderson (president) ---all members introduced  

themselves---there were 40 persons present---the minutes for the April meeting were read 

by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes were accepted and approved as read---a current 

financial report was given by Charles Vincell (treasurer)—the club now has 99 members 

 

7:20-----New Business---trash cans at the field will be removed and the “pack it in and pack 

it out” policy will be followed---AMA membership drive is on and pamphlets were passed 

out 

 

7:30-----General Discussion---the development of a lawn mowing crew is needed; if 

interested volunteering please contact Marlow Anderson---Ted Moser reported that the float fly 

was cancelled this week because of inclement weather---Dick Weaver (vice-president) 

discussed the results of the club survey (questionnaire) and two items of interest were acted 

upon; some neighbors adjacent to the field will be personally invited to the June 20 Fun Fly---

the acceptance of flying gas powered aircraft under 20 pounds is under consideration and 

will be discussed with T.J. Davis 

 

7:50-----Show and Tell---Steve Black (video librarian) shared a 10 minute video of an electric 

200% scale “Flying W” with a 6 foot wing span---Thomas Richards brought a scratch built 

Tony designed for combat and also discussed his ducted fan shark aircraft 

 

8:05-----Meeting Adjourned 

 

8:05-----Raffle by Dick Weaver---items from R/C Hobbies and donations from an estate sale 

 

8:15-----Clean up begins 


